
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Proposed Increase in Assessor’s Office Administrative and Title Fees 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE  that a public hearing will be held before the Idaho 

County Commissioners, pursuant to Idaho-Code 63-1311A, on proposed increases to 

Idaho County Assessor’s Administrative and Title Fees.  The purpose of the hearing is to 

take public comments regarding the fee increase and to explain the reasons for the 

proposed increase.  

     

The hearing will be held at: 

 

   DATE: Tuesday, June 20, 2023  

   TIME: 9:15 a.m. 

PLACE: Commissioners’ Room, 

Idaho County Courthouse 

320 West Main 

Grangeville, ID 

  

 The proposed increase of $5.00 would raise the total county fee for title 

processing to $8.00.  The general Administrative Fee proposed would be an increase 

from $4.50 to $5.00.  

 

 

 

Kathy M. Ackerman, Clerk 

Idaho County Commissioners 
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